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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   MAY 1, 2023 
 
TO: MENDOCINO HISTORICAL REVIEW BOARD 
 
FROM:  JESSIE WALDMAN, PLANNER II 
 
SUBJECT:  MHRB_2022-0019 (MENDO) Request for Continuance 

 
On March 6, 2023, the proposed project was continued by the Mendocino Historical Review Board (MHRB) 
to a date certain, May 1, 2023. The continuation was to allow additional time for the Owner(s) to provide 
additional information back to Planning and Building Services, including elevation drawings and 
identification of the windows to be replaced.  
 
To date, Planning Staff has not received revisions or correspondence regarding MHRB_2022-0019 
(MENDO) and therefore requests another continuation to the June 5, 2023, meeting of the MHRB. 
 
The Continuance will allow additional time for the landowner, their agent and adjacent parcel owners to 
review and provide direction on the proposed project to Mendocino County Planning and Building Services. 
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